
HOSPITAL Bulletin – February, 2021 
 

 

Hi Ladies, hoping to find you healthy, safe and warm. 

  

Just a reminder that MARCH 1
st
. is the deadline for sending in names for anyone entitled to 

receive hospital pins or bars.  All AMVETS, AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary, Jr. AMVETS, Sons of 

AMVETS, and Honorary Members are eligible to these awards. The Department will donate the 

100 hour pin.  Bars are paid ½ by the local Auxiliary (amount $3.50 for each bar) and ½ paid  

from the Department Hospital fund. Checks should be made out to AMVETS LADIES 

AUXILIARY DEPT. OF MICHIGAN, earmarked Hospital bars and sent to the Department 

Executive Secretary Nancy Middleton. 

 

Bars are given for the following hours , 300, 500, 1,000, 1,500, 2,000, 2,500. Certificates are 

issued for every 1,000 over the 2,500 hour bar.  

 

A letter must be written and MAILED to the Department Hospital Officer.  Letter should include 

the name of the person receiving the award, the number of hours volunteered  and the name of the 

hospital or nursing home where they volunteered. The letter must be signed by the local President 

and the Hospital chairman. AGAIN –this is due mailed by MARCH 1
st
, 2021, to me. 

 

The pins and bars will be presented at the Department Convention June, 2021. 

 

For the names that were submitted last year, please do not submit the names again.  They have 

been ready for distribution since Convention 2019-2020.  Because of no Convention due to 

COVID, they will be presented this year in June 2021. 

 

Any questions feel free to call 586-206-9971 

 

Hoping to see everyone soon. GOD Bless You, and Stay Safe. 

 

Harriet Biela 

42250 Hayes Rd. Apt. 914 

Clinton Twp, Mi. 48038 

Department Hospital Officer   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


